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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 
FSC appreciates the appointment of Mr. Pradeep Lal  
as Chairman of the Board 
 
18 June, 2021 
 

The Chief Executive Officer and the management have expressed their appreciation on the appointment 

of Mr. Pradeep Lal as the new Chairman of the FSC Board. The management team is delighted with the 

appointment and looks forward to work with the new leadership in the organization.  

Mr. Lal has been with Vodafone for over two decades, and currently is the Regional Chief Executive 

Officer of the Vodafone Group of Companies. He has led Vodafone Group of Companies achieve many 

successes which includes product innovation and diversification, performance excellence and business 

growth in Fiji and in the region.  

The Company is also pleased with the appointment of Mr. Savendra Dayal as the Deputy Chairman of 

the Board. Mr. Dayal is an experienced management executive with over thirty-five years of service with 

multi-national organizations, including Johnson and Johnson. Mr. Dayal holds directorships with 

numerous companies in Fiji.  

With the inclusion of the 2 diversely experienced professionals in the Board, the management is optimistic 

that the Company will be guided in the right direction and will make a turnaround in the next few years.  

FSC is extremely grateful for Mr. Vishnu Mohan’s guidance, leadership and dedicated service over the 

last five years. His contributions to the Corporation will have a lasting impact. One of Mr. Mohan’s most 

important contributions to FSC was building a strong and diverse Board of Directors and leadership team  

to ensure the continuity of FSC’s vision.  

END 
 

For more information, please contact:   

 Sereima Sokidrau | EA to FSC CEO | Email Sereima.Sokidrau@fsc.com.fj | Mobile: 999 0245   
 


